

School of Professional and Graduate Studies 229 Main Street Keene, NH 03435-3900 (603) 358-2220 (603) 358-2399 fax keene.edu/ps

June 4, 2012

Sarah Beth Kangas 160 Ashby Rd New Ipswich, NH 03071

Dear Sarah,

I am delighted to inform you that your academic work during the 2012 Spring semester was so exemplary that you have been named to the Dean's List. I am privileged to congratulate you for this accomplishment and thank you for your personal commitment to academic excellence.

Our campus community is committed to creating a teaching and learning environment that is dedicated to academic excellence, to intellectual inquiry, and to the scholarly and creative engagement of our students. The moments when we pause to acknowledge a student's personal dedication to academic performance are some of our community's most rewarding and important.

In order to achieve Dean's List at Keene State College a student must have a grade point average of 3.5 or higher, with no failing grades and no incomplete coursework.

On behalf of the faculty and staff in the School of Professional and Graduate Studies, I congratulate you for your academic achievement last semester. As a major in Professional Studies, you will have the opportunity to use the knowledge and skills you possess to positively impact the lives of others in very direct and meaningful ways. Thank you for your contributions to our community.

Sincerely,

Melinda D. Treadwell, Ph.D.

Weled Swahill

Dean of Professional and Graduate Studies